TOWN OF WINDHAM
PLANNING COMMISSION

5976 Windham Hill Road

Windham, VT 05359
802 874-4211

April 23, 2018
Public Utility Commission

112 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05620-2701

Re: Designation as “Preferred Site” under Rule 5.100

Dear PUC Members:


The Green Lantern Group (“the Developer) has proposed to locate a net-metered solar array, designated as “Windham Town GLC Solar, LLC,” (“the Project”) to the east of the cemetery and northeast of the Town Offices at 5976 Windham Hill Road in Windham (Tax Map ID 070209.4), currently owned by the Town of Windham.  Toward that end, the Developer has asked the Windham Planning Commission for a letter of support for the proposed site in accordance with Net Metering Rule 5.103, “Preferred Site,” (7), clause 2.  


The proposed site of the Project lies within our jurisdiction, and we have discussed the site with the Developer, reviewed visual renderings, and walked the site.  Based on our review, we voted at our ________ __, 2018 meeting to support the Project location as a designated “Preferred Site” under Net Metering Rule 5.103, “Preferred Site,”(7), clause 2.

Please note that the Windham Planning Commission takes no position certifying or approving the Project’s compliance with any other applicable provisions of Vermont law.  Our sole aim in this letter is to state our support for designating the Project location as a “Preferred Site” under Net Metering Rule 5.103, “Preferred Site,” (7), clause 2.


Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

………………, Chair

cc: Ralph Meima, Green Lantern Group

